
Copper View Elementary Newsletter 2025
Dates To Remember  Important Info.

Parent Drop Off & Pick up Expectations:

 ▪ Student and staff safety is of the utmost 
importance. Please drive safely and watch 
for staff directions during the drive thru. 

(We have two areas this year!)

 ▪ Grades K-2 and siblings in front of the 
school. (Drive Thru #1).

 ▪ Grades 3-5 by the pool and back of the 
school on Starlight View Lane. (Drive thru 

#2). Please read the signs and line up in the 
designated area. Please do not park in the 

bus lanes before the roundabout.

Early Release Dates:
8/7/24
8/14/24
8/21/24
8/28/24

Bus Dismissal at 1:50pm 
Staggered Dismissal Parent 

Drive Thru at 1:30PM 
(Wednesdays)

Welcome Back 
Bulldogs!!!!


